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September 28, 2016 

Rockley Family Foundation 
PO Box 260818 
Lakewood, Colorado 80226 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

FOUNDATION 

Many thanks for your generous gift towards the Rockley Family Foundation scholarship. The impact of 
your donation is great and is expressed in the enclosed thank you letters from your student scholarship 
recipients. All of us .at Arapahoe Community College tbank you so rn:.:ffi-f.or making a differenGe in 
student lives that impact their future and our local workforce. 

Your gift helps students attend college, make a career change, and impact the livelihood of their family. 
Tuition can be a huge financial burden for many working students and families. Having a scholarship that 
supports this expense so they can afford the basic necessities of rent, food, transportation and childcare 
is significant. Also, not having to worry about basic expenses relieves students so that they may focus on 
school, earn a higher GPA, take more credits and complete their degree/certificate. 

Now is a great time to continue your s,upport so that many students can benefit from a scholarship to 
further their education. Right now, thanks to the Colorado Opportunity Scholarship Initiative (COSI) the 
Arapahoe Community College Foundation has access to $498,499 to match your scholarship donation $1 
for $1 for students in Arapahoe and Douglas Counties! The match applies to NEW or increased from 
previous year scholarship donations. Please contact us if you are interested in taking advantage of this 
incredible opportunity. 

Once again, thank you for your generous support. We are exceedingly grateful. 

Warm Regards, 

~~7J,uv~Vt 
Vanisha E. Douvon 
Foundation Program Coordinator 
ACC Foundation 

Phone 303.797.5881 * Fax 303.797.5708 
vanisha.douvon@arapahoe.edu 
arapahoe.edu/foundation 

The Arapahoe Community College Foundation is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt charitable organization that raises and manages private 
funds for the benefit of Arapahoe Community College. Under Internal Revenue Service guidelines, you may be entitles to 

deduct the full value of your gift(s) it ACC has not provided goods or services in return for your donation. If you have questions, 
please contact the ACC Foundation at 303-797-5881. The ACC Foundation federal tax ID number is #23-709312 
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